
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Dredging Activity 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised of dredging activities scheduled for Lowestoft Outer 

Harbour Area. Works will be undertaken by grab dredger UKD Cherry Sand, commencing 

Thursday 18th April 2024. Duration of works, approximately 2 Weeks. Working Hours will be 

0700hrs-1900hrs daily. 

 

‘UKD Cherry Sand’ 

The Vessel will display lights and shapes for dredging activities as prescribed in the 

International Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea.  

The Cherry Sand will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch 14. Vessel movements will be 

co-ordinated via Lowestoft Port Control. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

15 April 2024 
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